## ACTION POINTS FOR THE MEETING OF GREAT BARTON NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN WORKING GROUP ON WEDNESDAY $13^{\rm TH}$ SEPTEMBER 2018 COMMENCING AT 7.30 PM

Item		Members Present	Action
		ors: Philip Reeve. s: Vivien Bodnar, Darren Bullen, Roger Davison, Cedric Pettitt	
	and Margaret P	ettitt.	
	Consultant lan	Plan Clerk was Sheila Deare. Poole.	
		bsence were received from Nicky Crouch, Roger Curtis, Adrian Gilmour and Ed Gibson.	
1	Action Points The Action Poir	nts for 9th August 2018 were agreed and signed.	
	Outstanding Ac	tion Points	
	March 2017	Feedback on the Den - document is to be NC produced for website.	
	April 2017	Feedback from event at GB Primary School - NC Notes to be produced notes for the website.	
	April 2017	Drop-in sheets to be amended to conform fully NC with the Google copyright conditions so that they can be published on the website.	
	Aug 2017	A map of the area showing proposed housing SD developments in the vicinity of the Parish to be prepared.  To complete new version.	
	Dec 2017	Feedback on May Day event - document is to NC be produced for website.	
	The Parish Cler	NP sections 1 and 2 to be completed PR culated the Housing Needs Survey final document. rk's request on the website for photographs of the Parish had my results. SD will put a request in the NP section of the	SD
	result of the par majority, decide decision, that it the area to be o	dback on the meeting about the alternatives available as a rish boundary change at the railway line. The meeting, by a ed to suggest to the Parish Council, who make the final asks St Edmundsbury Borough Council (SEBC) to resubmit covered by the Neighbourhood Plan to coincide with the new les. The SEBC have agreed to cover the cost of this.	
2		Plan Vision and Objectives ing new to report.	

## ACTION POINTS FOR THE MEETING OF GREAT BARTON NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN WORKING GROUP ON WEDNESDAY $13^{\rm TH}$ SEPTEMBER 2018 COMMENCING AT 7.30 PM

It is important to identify important aspects such as views, hedges, ecology and setting. Also open areas such as Hall Park and Maple Green. IP will send a map of the listed buildings. Different areas of the village have totally different character and maps are important to illustrate this. It is necessary to write up the work done previously. Light pollution should appear even if it is not a policy.  MP with input from IP will structure the chapter with policies.  IP  Consultancy Support and Grant Application This was deferred as NC was not present. PR will investigate the current position.  VB stated that she would like a Draft of the NP before Christmas to share with SEBC. DB and JG are meeting on 21st Sept to write the Facilities Chapter.  Date of next meeting This will be Thursday 2nd October 2018 at 7.30 pm.  Sign & Date  CHAIR Signed as confirmation that they are a true record.			
not a policy.  MP with input from IP will structure the chapter with policies.  IP  Consultancy Support and Grant Application This was deferred as NC was not present. PR will investigate the current position.  VB stated that she would like a Draft of the NP before Christmas to share with SEBC. DB and JG are meeting on 21st Sept to write the Facilities Chapter.  Date of next meeting This will be Thursday 2nd October 2018 at 7.30 pm.  Sign & Date  CHAIR		It is important to identify important aspects such as views, hedges, ecology and setting. Also open areas such as Hall Park and Maple Green. IP will send a map of the listed buildings. Different areas of the village have totally different character and maps are important to illustrate this. It is necessary to	IP
This was deferred as NC was not present. PR will investigate the current position.  VB stated that she would like a Draft of the NP before Christmas to share with SEBC.  DB and JG are meeting on 21st Sept to write the Facilities Chapter.  Date of next meeting This will be Thursday 2nd October 2018 at 7.30 pm.  Sign & Date  Print Name.  CHAIR		not a policy.	IP
SEBC. DB and JG are meeting on 21st Sept to write the Facilities Chapter.  Date of next meeting This will be Thursday 2nd October 2018 at 7.30 pm.  Sign & Date  Print Name.  CHAIR	4	This was deferred as NC was not present. PR will investigate the current	PR
This will be Thursday 2nd October 2018 at 7.30 pm.  Sign & Date  Print Name.  CHAIR		SEBC.	DB, JG
Print Name.		This will be Thursday 2nd October 2018 at 7.30 pm.	
CHAIR			
		CHAIR	